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The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh 

March 1, 2022 
 
Riverside Drive Multi-Use Trail 
Project Update- Right of Way Conflicts 
Town of Tecumseh 
 
Dear Property Owner/Resident: 
 
As the Town of Tecumseh (Town) proceeds with finalizing the detailed design and construction of the 
Riverside Drive Multi-Use Trail, we are committed to continued communication with landowners and 
residents. The detailed design of the trail is nearing completion and is set to be tendered shortly for 
summer construction. 
 
You are receiving this letter as landscaping or decorative features adjacent to your property, within the 
Town’s right-of-way, have been identified for relocation or removal due to its impact or potential impact 
with construction. Two notices requesting an on-site meeting to discuss the above were previously hand-
delivered and mailed on November 22, 2021 and November 26, 2021, respectively. To date, the Town and 
our Consultants have not yet received a response and we wish to discuss these impacts and any 
preferences for relocations and removals. 
 
Please contact Cameron Hedges from the Town at the phone number provided below at your earliest 
convenience. Depending on the circumstance surrounding your property, there may be the need to hold 
an on-site meeting to further discuss the specific situation in front of your property. Please reach out to 
us at your earliest convenience so that we may attempt to accommodate your specific situation prior to 
finalizing the design. 
 
We truly appreciate your patience and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Cameron Hedges 
Engineering Project Manager 
Town of Tecumseh 
519-735-2184 ext 128 
 
 
Cc: Dean Rice, Dillon Consulting Limited 
 Andrea Winter, Dillon Consulting Limited 
 Phil Bartnik, Town of Tecumseh 


